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AGM and General Meeting 

 

The Friends of North Bruny AGM is being held 4 October 11.00 at the Dennes 

Point Community Hall.  There will be a General meeting following the AGM. 

 

The AGM has three specific tasks:  

 

 to  elect the new Management Committee (president, vice president, 

treasurer, secretary, public offer/membership and 3 general members)  

 set the subs for the next year  

 recieve the Treasurer Report and approve the seeking of the exemption 

from audit. 

 

Both Lynne Pope (Public Officer) and Allan Reardon (Treasurer) have indicated 

their intention not to stand again after many years of service to FONB. Sue 

Kingston resigned from the Committee earlier this year and Pete Hay has recently 

agreed to fill the vacancy.  

 

Please let me know by Sunday 27 September if you have any agenda items 

you want listed for the General Meeting. 

 

I encourage you all to come to the AGM and General Meeting (our quorum is 15) 

and also to seriously consider standing for positions on the Management 

Committee.   

 
 

North Bruny Strategic Management Plan 
 

As previously agreed, Kingborough Council have said they are now in a position 

to continue working with us to develop the North Bruny Stragtegic Management 

Plan. Kristine Ancher has now advised the following timetable:  

 

Mid October - Plan framework to Exec Group for feedback 

Beginning December - Draft of Plan for Executive Group review 



Mid February - comments from Exec Group provided to Krissie 

Beginning of March - final draft Plan for circulation to full membership for 

comment 

Mid April - final version to FONB Exec Group 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Specific issues will be raised along the way for comment/input  (e.g. Kellaway 

Park paper, mobile van paper) 

  

Krissy is now working 3 days per week and will try to allocate 1 day per week to 

the North Bruny Plan. 

  

It is important that we have wide input to our Plan through this process so please 

feel free to send this information on to anyone you know who would want to be 

involved. 

 

 
 
Siobhan Gaskell 
Secretary FONB 
 
 
 

 


